


Tuition Exchange
Tuition Exchange (TE) is a reciprocal scholarship opportunity among all Tuition Exchange member schools.
A complete listing of TE schools and TELO email information is available online on the Tuition Exchange homepage.
TE is available to eligible employees at member schools. The employee’s school defines eligible employees. Tuition Exchange is not an employee benefit—rather a two-prong process. The Employer determines if the parent meets the Export guidelines only. The student must meet or exceed the Import school scholarship requirements. Requirements include the student’s major, geographic footprint, and housing requirements. Check with the Admission Counselor where the student hopes to attend.
The Export school defines the beneficiary dependent. A dependent can be the employee, spouse, registered domestic partner, or tax dependents of the employee. Check with your Employer for its definition.
TE can be a competitive award process. Applicants must inquire about individual TE application dates and procedures at the Export and Import schools. Students have the responsibility to share the Import dates with the Export school. 
The value of the TE scholarship is tuition or the annual set rate. TE funding may include federal and state grant dollars, institutional scholarships, co-curricular awards, and grants. The bottom line is the amount of cash will equal tuition or the set rate. 
Each TE school appoints a Tuition Exchange Liaison Officer (TELO). TELOs are responsible for submitting qualifying applications. Check with your TELO for your Employer’s TE application process.
Interested students should coordinate their TE application and school admission process when requesting your TELO to submit the TE application.
Applicants need to check with the attending school for any additional requirements. Requirements include filing the FAFSA annually, having a minimum grade point average, and living on campus.
The TELO is your institutional contact at your home institution and the host institution(s) where you apply. Please do not email TE Central. TE Central forwards any emails or voice messages to the employer for resolution. 



August 23, 2023

